
 
Sent: 9/10/2018 9:47:41 AM 
Subject: Online Submission  09/10/2018   MRS Saraa Phoenix  22 Margaret ST  Clayton VIC 3168  nohats@optusnet.com.au   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   Money is only temporary. This development is not sustainable. The natural environment needs to be preserved as does all the life within it. Humans are reliant on all the sub systems and species - they just haven't figured that one out yet. Please make sure this development does not happen. It is insanely ugly - you would have to agree.  


